
 
 
City of Wetaskiwin Welcomes New City Manager 
 
March 7, 2019 
 
(Wetaskiwin, Alberta) - Wetaskiwin City Council has hired Peter Tarnawsky to fill the role of city manager, 
effective April 1, 2019. 
 
With over 16 years of municipal experience, Tarnawsky has served as chief administrative officer (CAO) for 
seven of them—most recently fulfilling interim CAO assignments in Cypress County and Kneehill County. 
 
“We were pleased to have received applications from such high-quality candidates in our search for a CAO, 
and are thrilled to welcome Peter Tarnawsky into the fold,” said Mayor Tyler Gandam. “Peter has a proven 
reputation as a transformational leader who prioritizes collaboration and strategic communication. These skills 
will be essential in successfully realizing the goals laid out in Council’s 2018 - 2022 strategic plan.” 
 
Prior to his public sector work, Tarnawsky worked for TELUS for 15 years. He lives in Edmonton with Natalie—
his wife of 26 years—and their two children. 
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For more information please contact: 
Tyler Gandam 
Mayor 
780.312.8562 


